
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 18 DECEMBER 2006


EX.301/06
SHARED SERVICES POLICY (Key Decision)

Portfolio
Finance and Performance Management

Subject Matter

The Deputy Chief Executive submitted Report CE.33/06 containing a draft Shared Services Policy.  He reminded Members that the Executive on 12 June 2006 (EX.120/06) had agreed a Shared Services protocol, which had subsequently been the subject of a policy development workshop by the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee.  The outcome of that workshop was the preparation of the draft Shared Services policy for consideration by the Executive.

The purpose of the Shared Services policy would be:

· to describe the City Council's approach to Shared Services;

· to define roles and responsibilities within the authority for Shared Services;

· to define the policy framework within which decisions can be taken about Shared Services;

· to define the criteria that must be satisfied before any arrangements for Shared Services are entered into;

· to define the governance arrangements within the City Council in relation to Shared Services.

Summary of Options Rejected

None

DECISION

That the draft Policy be referred to the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee on 11 January 2007 for consideration and comments back to the Executive on 22 January 2007.

Reasons for Decision

To consult Overview and Scrutiny on a draft Shared Services Policy







